
 
“Grow Interns - Grow Master Gardeners” 

Results of the November 18, 2014 Election  
of the 

2015 Officers 
of the  

HENDRICKS COUNTY MASTER GARDENERS 
 

The November 2014 scholarship auction held by the Hendricks County Master Gardeners was 
not an official business meeting. However, the annual elections were conducted that evening, led 
by Nominating Committee Chairman Steve Pearl.  

 

Steve Pearl presented the following slate of candidates from the nominating committee: 

 

Rosie Lenihan -- President 

Barb Zupan – Vice President 

Karen Smith -- Treasurer 

Judy Kenninger – Secretary 

Ed Freeman – Journalist/Communications Director 

 

There were no nominations from the floor. Bruce Crum moved to close the nominations and was 
seconded, and the motion passed. The slate of officers was approved by a show of hands vote 
with 24 members participating. There were also two absentee ballots submitted to approve the 
slate as published for a vote total of 26.   

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Judy Kenninger 

2014 HCMG Secretary 


